
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

Water Act 2016  

Section 139 

Notice is given to the general public that Mathira Water and Sanitation Company Ltd, which 

is a water service delivery entity in Nyeri County and has authority from the County 

Government to provide Water and Sanitation services within its jurisdiction as per license, has 

applied to the Water Services Regulatory Board for a regular tariff review in the interests of 

consumer protection.  

Mathira Water and Sanitation Company Ltd (MAWASCO) proposes an upward tariff review 

to enable the utility water to operate at full cost recovery and meet conditions for improving 

service delivery. 

Details of the current tariff and the proposed tariff can be obtained from 

www.mawasco.co.ke or at the Mathira Water and Sanitation Company Ltd. offices (Ragati 

area in Karatina town). 

Written comments on improvements in service delivery and/or comments on the upward 

tariff review should be addressed to the Managing Director, Mathira Water and Sanitation 

Company Ltd   P.O. Box 1981-10101 Karatina or (info@mawasco.co.ke). 

Written comments can also be addressed to tariffs@wasreb.go.ke. 

The closing date for such comments shall be on 23rd May 2024.  A public consultation 

meeting shall be held on 16th May 2024 at Jotham Gardens-Karatina town, starting at 10.00 

a.m.  

To join the meeting on Google Meet, click this link https://meet.google.com/bef-xcwh-wwh 

or open Meet and enter this code: bef-xcwh-wwh 
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